
Notice of Motion - 22 February 2018 
 

Paignton Townscape 
 
That Council note the overwhelming need for investment in Paignton Town Centre, and 
that the Town Centre Regeneration Board have been developing townscape improvement 
proposals in relation to the Station Square area of Paignton, which would cost £1.172m to 
implement.  Prudential borrowing would be required to fund the scheme which is to be 
considered as part of the £25 Million approved by Council for Town Centre Regeneration 
which had anticipated that repayments for this scheme would come from surplus income 
from other Town Centre Regeneration Schemes.   
 
That Council instructs Officers to implement those proposals and borrow £1.172m from 
PWLB, noting that repayments would not need to be made until the financial year 2019/20, 
and therefore need to be included within the budget for 2019/20 and beyond unless and 
until surplus income from other Town Centre Regeneration schemes is able to cover re-
payments. 
 
 
 
 
Proposer: Councillor Lewis (B) 
Seconded: Councillor Tyerman 


